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Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
 

2023-M-245 

Subject: OPP Billing Statement Update 

Agenda Date: December 14, 2023 

Attachments: Correspondence 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Council for the Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami does hereby 
accept report 2023-M-245 regarding the OPP Billing Statement for 2024. 

 
 

INFORMATION 
 
At the November 9, 2023 Regular Meeting of Council resolution 23-454 directed staff to forward 
this information to the Police Services Board for their feedback regarding the OPP Billing 
Statement for 2024. On November 17, 2023 I received a response from the PSB Secretary 
Debbie Morrow as follows: 
 
 The 2024 OPP Billing was discussed at the Temagami Police Services Board October 5, 2023 
Meeting.  
 
“It is included in our Draft Minutes from that meeting and I will copy the remarks to this email: 
 
8.3a OPP Billing Statement for 2024 had an increase in monthly billing from $30,129 monthly to 

$31,405 monthly. 
8.3b Slight increase due to the 2022 Calls For Service had increased. Note: 2023 Calls for Service 

have dropped approximately 30% overall”. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

 
 
     

 
Rhonda Smith    


